BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS

MINUTES OF MEETING – January 24, 2017
Members Present: David Forrest, Roger Scheurer, Peter Scolforo, Don Zukowski, Jonathan Terry & Bob Nason.
Others Present: Chris Pompi, Dickie Neales
 David Forrest called the meeting to order at 4:40 pm.
Abatements
None
Water Dept.
An inquiry was made regarding radio/meter replacements.  Chris Pompi let the Board know that the Water Department is continuing to work on the current list.

Waste Water Dept
The Board was informed of a sewer blockage on East Center Street. Al Zerbato is currently working on this issue.
Highway/Cemetery Dept
Dave Forrest inquired about the proposed work to be done on Forest Street and were there any conservation issues.  Chris Pompi stated that a report was being complied to address this and the Conservation Commission would be meeting in mid February.  He also let the Board know that the design was underway and being done in house and the environmental study would be completed by Foresight.  The proposed work will include a new road surface and new guardrail.  Drainage will be replaced in kind if needed.  
Other
None

Executive Session
None.
Minutes
The next BPW meeting will be Tuesday February 14, 2016 @ 4:30pm at the Airoldi Building.
The meeting adjourned at 5:03 pm.
Respectfully submitted,
Shanon Albee
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